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Monday - 7/26 - Saints Joachim & Anne 
   9:00 a.m. - Jack Eshelman (Steve & Mary Jane Malich) 
Tuesday - 7/27   
   9:00 a.m. - Betty Gossage (Evelyn Fichter & Family) 
Wednesday - 7/28  
   9:00 a.m. - Darlene Derr (Mary & Bob Kring) 
Thursday - 7/29 - St. Martha 
   No Mass 
Friday - 7/30 - St. Peter Chrysologus  
   9:00 a.m. - Maureen Cronin (Priscilla Beck) 
Saturday - 7/31 - St. Ignatius of Loyola  
   4:30 p.m. - Floyd Draime (Barb Draime) 
Sunday - 8/1 - EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY  
                         IN ORDINARY TIME 
   8:00 a.m. - Joe Schiller (Ray & Pat) 
 10:30 a.m. - Angelo, Norma & Sue Mastrianni  
                     (Janet & David Mastrianni) 

The Sanctuary Candle – is prayerfully lit in memory of 
Charlene Sirgo from Harold Sirgo & Kathy Deily. 

July 17-18, 2021 
 

Weekly Budget                                          $  12,621.00  
 

Needy                                                        $       452.00 
 

Reg. Collection                                         $    6,180.00  
Mail-in                                                        $    1,384.74 
On Line                                                      $    2,390.00 
Total                                                          $    9,954.74 
 

Deficit                                                       ($   2,666.26) 
 

Mass Attendance 348 - 4:30 - 130; 8:00 - 112; 10:30 -106 

Flowers on the Altar – The flowers on the altar are in 
memory of Elizabeth Maylor from Catherine &  
Megan Boswell & Family. 

Saint Barbara Catholic Church 

Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 
School Principal:    Ally Alexsonshk 
Dir. Religious Education:       Amy Davis 
Youth Minister:                                     Amy Davis 
Church Secretary:      Jennifer Harrison‐Cox 
Parish Council Chairperson:       Cindy Giltz 
Director of Music:                               Kevin Kutz 

Church Office:  Phone:  (330) 833-6898 
                                        Fax:      (330) 833-5164 
                                        E-mail: office@saintbarbaraparish.com 
St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833‐9510 
               E‐mail:  stbarbaraelem@youngstowndiocese.org 

 

Parish Office Hours:  
 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  8:30 am - 4:30 pm 
(Closed Thursday) 

Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 
     SATURDAY - 4:30 pm.  - SUNDAY - 8:00 am, 10:30 am 
     HOLYDAY VIGIL - 7:00 pm  -  HOLYDAY - 9 am & 7 pm 

WEEKDAY - Mon., Tues., Wed., Fri. 9:00 am   
RECONCILIATION ‐ SATURDAY ‐ 3:30 pm 

 

 

St. Barbara Parish Mission Statement  
 

   We, the Christian Community of Saint Barbara 
Parish are united in our solid Catholic Faith and 
tradition. We strive to live out our Baptismal Call 
through service to our members and God’s peo-
ple. 
 

   Through support and education, we shall nurture 
spiritual growth, at all ages, while promoting a 
strong foundation for our values and beliefs. 
 

   Joyfully, we go forth, through the working of the 
Holy Spirit, to carry out the Mission of Jesus 
Christ. 

BAPTISM: Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held By Ap-
pointment.  
 

REGISTRATION: New families should register by phone or by coming 
to the      Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to sup-
port the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA: (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) - The RCIA is the ancient 
and currently renewed process for initiating adults into the Catholic 
Church.  It is for those desiring full membership through Baptism, Confir-
mation, and Eucharist.  We invite newcomers who are seeking member-
ship to join us!  Call the church office for information. 
 
 

MARRIAGE: Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE: For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                      
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions: Bulletin submissions are due to the recto-
ry by Tuesday at noon.  Inserts should be sent in electronic form 
whenever possible. 
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Lectors - Saturday/Sunday 
    4:30 p.m. - 7/31 - M. Carrothers 
    8:00 a.m. - 8/1 - M.J. Malich 
  10:30 a.m. - 8/1 - J. Turkal 
Sacristans - Saturday/Sunday 
    4:30 p.m. - 7/31 - S. Ziegelhofer 
    8:00 a.m. - 8/1 -  
  10:30 a.m. - 8/1 -  

Vocations:  “Lead a life worthy of the calling to which you 
have been called, with all humility and gentleness. Have you 
considered a vocation to the priesthood or the consecrated 
life? Contact Father Scott Kopp at (330) 744-8451 or email 
skopp@youngstowndiocese.org. 

Please remember  
to  support our 

advertisers.  
They make   

our  bulletin possible.  
To the right is our 

 sponsor of the week.  
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Flowers on the Altar 
The flower chart is in a binder located in the Narthex on the 
West side of the church. Flowers are $40. You can either 
put money in the collection or send it to the rectory, atten-
tion Jennifer. Please call Jennifer in the rectory at (330) 833
-6898 with any questions you may have. 

“Our Lady of Lourdes Grotto”   Central Catholic High School 
First Friday Mass at the Grotto will be on August 6, 2021 at 
7:00 pm. Celebrant will be  Father Witmer. Music provided 
by Michael and Ivy. In case of rain, Mass will be in the 
School Chapel. 

Mass Intentions 
The Mass intention book is open through May 31, 2022. If 
you would like to schedule a Mass for a loved one, please 
call the rectory at (330) 833-6898 to speak with Jennifer to 
get it scheduled.  

Farewell Open House Reception 
for Father Brian Cline 

Sunday, August 29, 2021 
Parish Life Center 
Following the 10:30 Mass until 3pm.  
 
In order to prepare for the reception please fill out form below. All 
are invited whether you turn in a form or not. 
 
Family name: ___________________________  
 
Number of  persons planning to attend: __________ 
 

This is only to provide an estimate. 
 
Please put form in an envelope marked Fr. Brian’s reception and 
drop in  the collection boxes in church or drop off at the rectory. 

 

Social Club - St. Barbara’s Social Club will begin meeting again 
on the last Sunday in September at 5:00 pm. All are welcome to 
join us for dinner and fellowship. We hope to see many new fac-
es. As the time gets nearer we will announce in the bulletin where 
we will meet. If anyone has a suggestion where you would like to 
go contact Bob & Mary Kring at 330-833-9851. 

ATTENTION 200 CLUB SELLERS!! 
We are getting ready for the 2021-2022 (200 Club!) We will 
be sending a letter in a few weeks to our faithful sellers 
along with the list of buyers and the number of tickets that 
you sold last year. If you cannot sell them this year, 
please call the office at (330) 833-6898  
ASAP. We truly appreciate your help more than you know. 
May God bless you immensely! 

 

St. Barbara Church  
is looking for a part time secretary! 

If you or someone you know would be interested 
in working in the parish rectory three days per 
week, please contact the office at (330) 833-
6898 and speak to Jennifer for details!   

In Memoriam: Please pray for the repose of the souls of Nora 
Baker of our parish, and Beth Smothers, daughter of John and 
Sue Blackstone of our parish. Eternal rest grant to them, O Lord, 
and may they rest in peace.  

Dear Parishioners  
 

In response to the priorities outlined in Bishop David J. Bonnar's 
pastoral letter, Testify to the Light, all the parishes in the diocese 
have been asked to participate in a Parish Needs Assessment. 
Catholic Charities has provided us with a survey to begin this pro-
cess.  I would like to encourage every family in the parish to take 
a few minutes and complete the survey.  You can use this link to 
take the survey. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/stk-cnty 
 

You can also scan the following 
(updated) QR code with your  
phone and go directly  
to the survey.  
 
 



St. Barbara School has an open position for  a PT custodian for 
afternoons. This position would include:  
General cleaning: Vacuuming, mopping, sweeping, dusting of 
floors, hallways, bathrooms etc. - Able to use a floor scrubber. - 
Perform regular sanitation of classrooms/ equipment follow-
ing COVID guidelines. - Emptying of trash. -  Able to lift and carry 
50 lbs. -  Responsible for opening/securing the premises at the 
start and end of shift.  
Hire dependent upon passing a background check.  
Interested parties should call the school office at: 330-833-9510 

Stewardship: 
“There is a boy here who has five barley loaves and two fish; but 
what good are these for so many?” 
 
The miracle of the Loaves and Fishes carries two important mes-
sages. First, no matter how little we have, we always have 
enough to share. Second, Christ can take our humble gifts and do 
great things with them if we are just willing to let Him, Nothing is 
impossible with God. All of our gifts, big or small, were given to us 
for a reason. No gift is too small or insignificant! 

 

Monthly Rosary: The Evangelization Committee will be praying the 
Rosary one half hour before Mass one Sunday per month.  
 

August  15 - 10:00 am  
August  29 - 7:30 am (Rosary for Life) - September 18 - 4:00 pm  
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St. Joseph’s Federal Credit Union 
Annual Dinner Meeting 

Saturday, August 14th, 2021 
Skyland Pines, 3550 Columbus Rd NE, Canton 
 

Tickets will be $15 for STJ members and $22 for non-members. Your 
dinner choices are steak, chicken, fish, or vegetarian. 
 

You will need to purchase tickets in advance at the main office in Canton 
or at the Louisville branch. No ticket sales after August 7th, 2021. 
 

Social Hour: 5:00-5:30 pm 
Dinner & Business Meeting: 5:30 pm 
Entertainment & Door Prize Drawing: 6:45 pm 

Divine Mercy Chaplet: St. Barbara parish and the Knights of 
Columbus Council 554 will be praying the Divine Mercy Chaplet at 
St. Barbara’s Church on July 27th, at 9:45 A.M. following the 9:00 
A.M. Mass during Eucharistic Adoration.  The message of The 
Divine Mercy is simple. It is that God loves us - all of us. And, he 
wants us to recognize that His mercy is greater than our sins, so 
that we will call upon Him with trust, receive His mercy, and let it 
flow through us to others. Thus, all will come to share His joy.  

Find True Freedom! Do you need freedom from the heartache of an 
abortion? God’s mercy offers release from the bonds of regret. There is 
Hope and Healing available. For CONFIDENTIAL help, text or call Pro-
ject Rachel of Northeast Ohio at (330) 360-0430 or go to https://
hopeafterabortionneo.weebly.com/.  

SAVE THE DATE – Catholic Men’s Conference at St. Thomas 
HS on September 18, 2021 
Bishop Bonnar recently wrote an invitation to all of the men of our 
diocese inviting them to join him at our CMF conference on Satur-
day, September 18th at St. Thomas Aquinas high school.  
 

“As your new Bishop, I would like you to join me for the 2021 
Gathering of Catholic Men and 8th Annual Catholic Men’s Fellow-
ship to be held Saturday, September 18, 2021 at Saint Thomas 
Aquinas High School. The theme for this gathering is “Letting Go 
of Fear – Embracing Faith.”……In my five months as Bishop of 
Youngstown, I have been blessed with many firsts.” I look forward 
with great anticipation to meeting you at what will be my first CMF 
gathering. Please make plans to join us.  
Check website for registration details; CMFDOY.org 

Natural Family Planning: To Have, To Hold, To Honor 
July 25-31 is Natural Family Planning Awareness week and this year’s 
theme is “To Have, To Hold, To Honor: Support God’s Gifts of Love.” 
Modern methods of Natural Family Planning are scientifically researched 
and based on the observation of naturally occurring signs and symptoms 
of fertility during a woman’s menstrual cycle. To learn more go to 
www.doy.org or contact dschmidt@youngstowndiocese.org.  

Regional Parish Picnic: The date of the combined regional par-
ish picnic, at the Massillon KofC will be August 22, 2021. St. 
Marys, St. Joseph, St. Barbara, Holy Family and Ss Phillip & 
James are all invited. Come join in the fellowship with our Region-
al brothers and sisters. Father Matthew Mankowski is planning to 
attend. We are also in need of donations of Cookies for dessert, 
pop and water for the picnic. If you are able and would like to do-
nate regular or diet  pop or bottled water, you may bring it to the 
community room & put it on the table. 7-Up, Sprite & Root Beer 
are popular. 

The Dr. John Scott Memorial Golf Outing will be held Sunday, August 
15, 2021 at 1:30 pm at Sable Creek Golf Course, 5942 Edison Street, 
Hartville, OH 44632. Foursomes: $300 (includes lunch and dinner). Priz-
es, 50/50, and raffle. Many levels of sponsorship: Event: $1,200, Eagle 
Scot: $500, Hole: $125. For more info and reservation form, go to 
www.troop16bsa.com. Contact Jim DiCola at (330) 418-5105 or jvdico-
la@gmail.com, or Fred Scott at (330) 806-8894 or 89rock-
ne92@gmail.com. Any donation is welcome! Make your check payable 
to BSA Troop 16 and send c/o Jim Dicola, 344 23rd St. NW Canton, OH 
44709. The outing benefits Troop 16, the only traditionally functioning 
Boy Scout Troop within Canton’s city limits. The Troop was founded at 
St. John the Baptist Catholic Church in 1919 and, since the mid 1920s, 
has been chartered at St. Joseph Catholic Church. More than 200 of its 
members have achieved Eagle Scout rank! Proceeds go to the Troop’s 
annual operating budget and for need and merit based contributions to 
scouts who wish to participate in high adventure camping. Thank you for 
your support! 

      BapƟsms: Harper Landman, daughter of Eric 

and Andrea (Unklesbay) Landman., and  Duke Holzer, son of Blaise 
and Shana (Etter) Holzer received new life in Christ through the 
waters of baptism on Sunday, July 11th. Congratulations and God’s 
blessings on Landman and Harper and their parents, godparents 
and grandparents. 
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August 8, 2021 
 

12:00 pm - 3:00 pm 
 

St. Barbara PLC 

 

After Mass on Sunday, August 8, 2021,  
stop by the Parish Life Center and 

meet the 2021-2022 staff of St. Barbara Catholic School. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Current CDC and Massillon Health Department Masking and Distance Guidelines Apply. 

Back to School 
 

Meet & 
 

Greet 



Please RSVP with your parish office or return the attached form in the collection by August 15th. 
 

Name _______________________ Number Attending ___________ 
 

I can volunteer for: Setup __________ Cleanup ____________ 

St. Marys - St. Joseph - St. Barbara - Holy Family - Ss. Phillip & James 
 

REGIONAL PARISH PICNIC 
 

Sunday, August 22, 2021 
Massillon Knights of Columbus 

 

Outdoor Mass at 1:00 p.m. 
Games for the Kids, Music, & 50/50 

 

Hamburgers, Hotdogs, Watermelon  
Potato Salad, Baked Beans & Ice Cream 

will be served after Mass 
 

Please bring a chair for lawn seating 
and some cookies to share! 

 

We are accepting donations of bottled water and pop for the picnic 
You may drop it off at your parish’s designated location. 

 
NO REFRIGERATED ITEMS PLEASE 

 

Rev. Matthew Mankowski is planning to attend. 
Come and join your Regional Neighbors in fellowship 









Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

 

Saint Barbara 
School               

Phone 

330-833-9510   
 

Stark County Catholic Schools 
       2809 Lincoln Way NW 

Massillon, OH  

 

Jeff, Cathi and Tommy Heitger* and 
Frank Gadd III                 *Unlicensed Associate 

THANK YOU! 
For the Support of  Everyone who Supported our Parish Festival this year 


